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SEFL/SECT/AA/22-23/13
May 17, 2022 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot no. C/1, G Block 
Bandra – Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub: Intimation about adjournment of Meeting 

The Company vide its Letter dated 12th May, 2022 had intimated your good self regarding the 
meeting of the Administrator (assisted by the Advisory Committee), scheduled to be held today 
i.e. on Tuesday, 17th May, 2022, inter-alia, to consider and take on record the Audited Financial 
Results of the Company for the Quarter and Financial Year ended 31st March, 2022 along with 
notes thereto and the Audit Report thereon. 

In reference to the aforesaid Letter, this is to now further inform that the meeting of the 
Administrator (assisted by the Advisory Committee) held today i.e. on Tuesday, 17th May, 2022 
stands adjourned for further discussions on the Audited Financial Results of the Company for the 
Quarter and Financial Year ended 31st March, 2022 along with notes thereto and the Audit 
Report thereon till tomorrow i.e. on Wednesday, 18th May, 2022. 

Further, the trading window of the Company shall continue to remain closed till Friday, 20th 
May, 2022 i.e. till 48 hours from the declaration of the aforesaid financial results for the Quarter 
and Financial Year ended 31st March, 2022, pursuant to the provisions of the SEBI (Prohibition 
of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended and as per the SEFL Code of Conduct for 
Prohibition of Insider Trading. 

The revised date for the opening of trading window is Saturday, 21st May, 2022. 

Please arrange to bring the same to the Notice of all concerned. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 
For Srei Equipment Finance Limited 

Sumit Kumar Surana 
Company Secretary 
ACS 19243 


